
Fr ieth C.E.C. School   

Message from Mrs Reid 

It has been  a bumper 

couple of weeks since my 

last newsletter. Year 5 

and 6 had a brilliant trip 

to France and, whilst I 

won’t spoil the assembly 

they have prepared by 

telling you too much, I will 

say how proud of them we 

are. Every single 

instructor, guide, driver 

and member of staff we 

met said we were the 

most polite, most fun 

school they have had the 

pleasure to work with. 

Their behaviour was 

impeccable and manners 

sublime! Well done 5&6!  

Some of our 

instrumentalist also had a 

fantastic orchestral day 

at Headington School in 

Oxford this weekl  they 

were challenged to sight 

read music and perform 

with lots of orchestral 

players from across the 

region!  

Also this week our year 6 

pupils had an online 

training session as part of 

their cop cards project.  

Key stage 1 have been 

busy sewing and baking so 

thank you to the 

volunteers who have 

helped thread needles and 

bake delicious biscuits 

this week! 

Thank you also to our 

gardening volunteers and 

Ms Lautenbach for making 

such a great start to the 

redevelopment of our 

gardening areas and 

starting our lunchtime 

gardening club.  

Today the school 

gathered for our 

traditional head girl and 

head boy speeches and 

voting process to decide 

who will take up the roles 

next year. All the pupils 

wrote fantastic speeches 

and would have been 

brilliant in the roles, 

however, the democratic 

voting system was 

conducted under the 

supervision of the staff 

and I look forward to 

working with our new 

Heads and Deputies next 

year!  

Finally this week, the 

whole school went to 

Marlow for the annual 

gathering of Church 

School Praise in the Park 

service. The pupils 

performed and sang 

brilliantly with a special 

well done to our year 3 & 

4 pupils who put together 

and perfected a brilliant 

dance to the theme of ‘I 

am the light’ and for the 

beautiful prayer written 

and read by one of our 

kestrels at the end. Thank 

you to our staff and 

wonderful volunteers who 

helped with relays to 

toilets and keeping our 

pupils safe. Thank you too, 

to the parents who joined 

us for the service and for 

waiting patiently when the 

service overran it’s 

allotted timings.   

Phew—what a week! Now 

for a rest! Have a great 

weekend everyone!  

Mrs Reid 
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TERM DATES 

2017-2018 

NEWSLETTER Developing Potential without Limitations 

 Open Close 

Autumn 6th Sep  20th Oct 

  30th Oct  19th Dec 

Spring  4th Jan 9th Feb 

 19th Feb  29th Mar 

Summer 17th Apr  24th May 

 4th  June 24th Jul 

2017 –2018 INSET days 

Mon 4th September 2017 

Tues 5th September 2017 

Wed 3rd Jan 2018 

Mon 16th April 2018 

Fri 25th May 2018 

School will be closed May Bank Hol 7th 

May 2018 

2018 2019 

 Open Close 

Autumn 6th Sept 18th Oct 

 29th Oct 19th Dec 

Spring 3rd Jan 15th Feb 

 25th Feb 5th April 

Summer 24th April 23rd May 

 3rd June 24th July 

Letters & Emails sent home this week; 

Letters; 

Year 6 Garsington Letter 

Summer Queen 

Emails; 

French Assembly email 

SRtRC reminder 

Kenya Sports Donations 

Praise in the Park Reminders 

New Clubs information 

 

 



 

 

REMINDERS 

 

Headlice: We have a couple of cases of headlice in school and would be grateful if you 

would check your child's hair on a daily basis and treat if necessary so that we can avoid 

them spreading; please also keep long hair tied back as per the school policy as this can help. 

For additional advice please go to the following link: 

http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/Head-lice/Pages/Introduction.aspx 

 

Parking: We have had a number of complaints from our neighbours about cars blocking 

the driveways to their houses at the end of the school day. As well as being extremely incon-

venient, this is potentially extremely dangerous as it blocks emergency access vehicles 

should they be required. Please can we remind all parents to park only in assigned parking 

spaces in front of the village hall or by the roadside; and not to block access to houses or 

the school. The only assigned parking spaces in front of the village hall are the marked bays 

in front of the hedge. If these are full, please park further along the road and walk, even if 

this means removing younger children from your vehicle to bring them with you.  The car 

park is not to be used after 3pm until all the children have been sent home by the school and 

any vehicles parked in the car park will be asked to remain there until all the children are 

clear of the area.   

 

Chateau Du Broutel Assembly: The assembly by our year 5 and 6 pupils who came 

with us to France will take place on Wednesday 27th at the slightly earlier time of 2:30pm—

They have so many exciting things to share we had to extend the assembly length!  

 

Secondary Transfer Meeting: 

The meeting for year 5 parents for children transferring to secondary school in  September 

2019 will take place next Wednesday 27th June, following the French assembly. This will 

provide all the information about the transfer testing process and the application for sec-

ondary process.   

 

Choir club 

We are looking for an additional volunteer to help Mrs Cheung run our choir club. Mrs Reid 

will also be supporting the club, but it would be fantastic to have another musician who may 

be able to provide an extra pair of hands. This does not necessarily need to be a parent, so if 

you know of any musicians in the community who may like to help out, please let us know.  
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UPCOMING DATES 

 

French trip Assembly; Wednesday 27th June 2.30pm 

Year 5 Secondary Transfer Test Meeting; Wednesday 27th June 3.20pm 

Secondary School Transition Days; Tuesday 3rd July 

Reception 2018 Induction Afternoon; Tuesday 3rd July at 1.30pm 

Sports Day; Friday 13th July. Morning 

Summer Queen; Friday 20th July.  1pm 

Leaver’s Service: This term’s Leaver’s Service will take place in the church on 

Tuesday 24th July at 1pm.  

 

 

DIARY DATES  

 

Dates and events listed above in the school diary can all be accessed in the Calendar 

section of the School Website at the following link: 

http://www.friethschool.co.uk/website/calendar/186376 
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